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You must be aware that the structure we are dealing with is more than twice the age of the Christian
religion, and therefore requires the utmost care and consideration when dealing with any changes
you have in mind.
You don't need me to tell you it is also a World Heritage Site, therefore you are responsible to millions
of people who care as passionately as we do about what is going on with this absolutely unique piece
of world history.

Mr. John Theedom,
 

 

 




